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Email Received from Briana Moore, Will County Land Use Department: 
 
The IQ-N Leadership Team would like to share a few additional comments on the IQ Health and Safety 

Stakeholder Proposed Metrics: 

I would like to submit comment from the IQ-N Committee Leadership Team on the SAG documents 

under review for the January 16th meeting: the Equity and Affordability Reporting Principles Policy and 

the Diverse Contracting Reporting Principles Policy. We support the additional edits highlighted and in 

red within the drafts.  

The only thing is that the Equity and Affordability draft is focused on single family IQ homes. Is there any 

particular reason for this focus? Like our response on the draft IQ Health and Safety metrics, we propose 

expanding these metrics to include multifamily and mobile IQ homes in addition to single family IQ 

homes if possible. This would make clearer the impact the programs are having on other IQ homes aside 

from single family dwellings. 

 


